PRINCIPAL'S MESSAGE

My dear students, How are you? I know we are not well mentally in this pandemic of COVID-19 situation. Like all other educational institutes, our college is also closed. Only Allah knows when will we open. Meanwhile all the DU examinations have been cancelled till further notice (See uploaded notice in website).

In this adverse situation, we should maintain our personal health by social distancing, frequent hand washing, using face mask and also doing exercise regularly.

Insha Allah we will overcome this situation very soon, till then we have to remain well physically and mentally.

At the same time, you are advised to keep in touch with your books. If any question arises, feel free to contract any teacher over phone/e-mail/facebook etc.

Please convey my best regards to your parents and relatives.

With best wishes,

Prof. Md. Roushon Ali

Principal

Medical College for Women & Hospital

Uttara, Dhaka.